
 

 

  
 

 
 

  
 

  
   

 
 

 
 

 
      

   
  

  
 

    
    

 
 

   
 

 

 
 

 
   

  

CITY COUNCILLOR 

Shelley Carroll ~~fij 
WARD 17 DON VALLEY NORTH 

~TORONTO 
Toronto City Hall 

100 Queen Street West, Suite A3 
Toronto, Ontario 

MSH 2N2 

416-338-2650 • councillor _carroll@toronto.ca • shelleycarroll.ca 

Date: November 4, 2024 

To: Executive Committee 

From: Councillor Shelley Carroll 

Subject: Transmittal of a Report from the FIFA World Cup 2026 Subcommittee: 
FWC2.1 - FIFA World Cup 2026 Toronto: Revenue Opportunities to Support Hosting 
Obligations, Procurement Plan Revisions, and Social Procurement and Community 
Workforce Development Updates 

Dear Colleagues, 

I am recommending that the Executive Committee add to the agenda the attached 
transmittal from the FIFA World Cup 2026 Subcommittee regarding Revenue 
Opportunities to Support Hosting Obligations, Procurement Plan Revisions, and Social 
Procurement and Community Workforce Development Updates. 

This report was approved, as amended, by the Subcommittee at our meeting on 
November 4th, 2024, and its transmittal did not meet the Executive Committee agenda 
closing. 

I am recommending we add this important report as new business to be considered. 

Sincerely, 

Councillor Shelley Carroll 
Ward 17 – Don Valley North 
Chair, FIFA World Cup 2026 Subcommittee 


